



<p><b>6. Bus Services</b></p> <p>6.1 WECA Bath User Group; first meeting of group took place on Tues, 22<sup>nd</sup> March since Dan Norris was elected as WECA Mayor; JJL attended; only major note for committee is that ongoing staffing issues are still affecting the reliability of bus services.</p> <p>6.2 JJL will engage with the MD of First Bus West re changes to 6, 6a, 7 bus routes.</p>	JJL
<p><b>7. Liveable Neighbourhoods</b></p> <p>7.1 JJL &amp; JML virtually met the B&amp;NES officer project team incl Cllr Davies; this was the first meeting regarding the Lower Walcot LN with stakeholders; led by Ashleigh Beighton who appears so far to be very good</p> <p>7.2 There does seem to be an opportunity to extend some aspects of this first LN in to the wider area of impact including Vineyards (also represented at meeting) and Camden; JJL to follow up.</p> <p>7.3 JJL to nudge Cllrs Davies and Samuel re (previously reported) traffic calming opportunity; and include JML and RW in meeting.</p>	JJL  JJL (JML, RW)
<p><b>8. Camden Matters</b></p> <p>8.1 LC away; no update this month</p>	
<p><b>9. Accounts</b></p> <p>9.1 NP provided updated accounts for this meeting.</p> <p>9.2 NP – FoBRA and Hedgemoor Park contributions ok to pay?; Committee agreed.</p> <p>9.3 RD – should CRA make a donation to FoCM?; NP thought good idea; JML (with FoCM hat on) to meet with NP and brainstorm ideas for where a CRA donation could be sensibly framed and utilised and then come back to committee.</p>	Decision  JML/NP
<p><b>10. AOB</b></p> <p>10.1 RD – any news on Cleveland Bridge? JJL and BC both heard informally that it might be closed for another year.</p> <p>10.2 RD – what are we doing to recognise CS contribution over the years?; consensus for JJL to invite CS to the 23 May committee social, say a few words of thanks and present a gift.</p> <p>10.3 JJL – committee could choose to replace CS at this point; JML, prefer to wait until taken over as Chair and set vision for future direction of CRA, at which point the skill set required by a new committee member would be more clear; committee agreed.</p>	JJL  JML
<p><b>11. Dates of Next Meetings</b></p> <p>11.1 Next meetings:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• 25/4 (Zoom meeting as normal; formalise Chair handover and other items such that:)</li> <li>• 23/5 (social focus; at The Claremont; CS to be invited and JJL to say a few words, present a gift etc; JML to say a few words re new Chair vision)</li> <li>• Then: 27/6, 25/7, 22/8, 26/9, 24/10, 28/11</li> </ul> <p>11.2 2022 AGM</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Wednesday 23 November, venue tbc</li> </ul>	